
Mandy, 
Please get this on the board agenda: 
 
I recommend the board accept Houghton Mifflin as the core reading series for kindergarten and 
first grade.  The reading series is in alignment with the Arizona state standards.  By accepting 
the Houghton Mifflin core reading series, grades K-5th grade will have the same reading series 
that allows for consistency in reading throughout the elementary.  This core reading series 
offers a comprehensive overview of critical skills that are essential for students in grades K-5. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Monica Barajas, Principal 
First Avenue Elementary School 
Mammoth Elementary STEM School 
520-385-4341 
barajam@msmusd.org 
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